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I hope this message finds you all in high spirits after a well-deserved break. Welcome
back to Term 2! I trust you had a fantastic holiday with friends and family, and perhaps
a bit of indulgence in some chocolate delights.

New Additions to Our Team
Firstly, I'd like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to Mrs. Ellie Lane, who will be
joining our Leadership team as the Curriculum Leader for 2 and a half days a week. We
welcome Mrs. Natalie Miller to Area 3 on Mondays and Tuesdays. Mrs. Miller, a recent
graduate teacher, is familiar with our school through relief teaching throughout Term
1. Let's warmly welcome Mrs. Miller as we embark on another term of learning and
growth together.

Parking Etiquette Reminder
A gentle reminder to all our parents and caregivers: when dropping off or picking up
students, please utilise the designated parking areas. If spaces are limited at the front
of the school, we kindly ask that you use the Tchan Street car park. Let's all be mindful
to avoid parking in the no-standing zones for the safety and convenience of everyone.



Partial School Closure
Next Tuesday, 23rd April, there will be a partial school closure, due to the Union’s stop
work action. Due to shortage of staff, we have had to close the school for the Years 3-
6. This goes until 12:30pm, which students are then welcome to come back to school
for the remainder of the day. Years K-2 will come to school as normal, just with a
different structure.

Bike Rack Relocation
In efforts to optimise our school's infrastructure, we have relocated our bike racks to
the rear of the school, specifically in the bike cage behind Area 17. Please note that
this space will be secured at 9 am daily and reopened at the conclusion of the school
day

Community Event: Year 6 Sausage Sizzle
Our Year 6 parents are generously hosting a sausage sizzle this Sunday, with all
proceeds contributing to this year's Year 6 camp. Your support in attending this event
is greatly appreciated as we rally behind our students and their educational
experiences.

E-Scooter Safety Reminder
A crucial safety reminder regarding E-Scooters: for the safety of our students, E-
Scooters should only be ridden to school under the supervision of an adult. As per
regulations, E-Scooter riders must be 16 years or older. Unfortunately, the school
cannot accommodate the storage of E-Scooters in our offices or classrooms. Let's
work together to ensure the safety of all our students.

Upcoming ANZAC Day Assembly
Next Wednesday, we will gather as a school community for our ANZAC Day assembly.
I extend a heartfelt invitation to all families and community members to join us in
commemorating this significant event. The assembly will commence at 9 am in the
undercover area.

As always, please stay connected with the school by checking your child's bag,
utilising Seesaw for communication, or following us on Facebook.

Warm regards,
Krystal Wiggins
Principal 
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